SOUTHLANDS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

5351 Camosun Street Vancouver, BC V6N 2C4 Telephone: (604) 713-5414 Fax: (604) 713-5416

February 2, 2018 Dear Parents/Guardians: To enable us to provide sufficient staffing for the 2018-2019 school year, it is important to have accurate enrollment projections. Please complete the form below and return it to the office by Friday, February 9, 2018. Best regards, Ms. Gowa Kong Principal ______ Please complete and return to the office before Friday, February 9, 2018. Div.: ____ Child's Name: _____ My child will be attending Southlands Elementary next year. _____ My child *will not* be attending Southlands Elementary next year. Uncertain at this time Comments: